Exhibit B

APA Antitrust Policy Statement (To Be Read Before All Association Meetings)

It is the policy and intent of the American Polygraph Association (hereinafter APA), its Officers and Members to comply with all federal and state anti-trust laws, regulations and amendments thereof. APA has adopted a comprehensive Antitrust Compliance Program which is available on our website. APA recommends that all of you become familiar with the program.

The APA shall not, nor shall any of its Officers or Members, in any fashion whatsoever attempt to lessen competition or fix prices or to create a combination or monopoly in in violation of federal or state laws.

Discussions of price fixing and/or price levels are strictly prohibited. There shall be no discussion as to the allowances for discounts, terms of sale, profit percentages and/or mark ups.

Discussions of a division, separation and/or limitation of territories, customers, and/or service providers and/or limitation of the nature of business carried on or products sold and/or services delivered are not permitted.

Boycotts in any form or nature are strictly prohibited. Discussion or engagement relating to boycotts, blacklisting, unfavorable reports about a particular individual, company or organization, including their financial situation is strictly prohibited.

If any discussion or action in violation of anti-trust statutes occurs, you should object, have your objection noted in the minutes of any meeting and, if the discussion or practice continues, leave the room. Further, the prohibitions apply to discussions in an informal or social setting, not just regularly scheduled meetings. If you see any prohibited practices at any APA meeting or social event, it is your duty to raise your concerns to a leader of the APA and/or APA General Counsel.

As part of our Antitrust Compliance Program, we remind members before each meeting that we will not engage in any conduct that could be construed as price fixing, bid rigging,

customer allocations or group boycotts, or in any way might be considered an unreasonable restraint on trade.

If you have any questions regarding our Antitrust Compliance Policy, please contact APA's General Counsel. This is a very serious matter and your cooperation and adherence to these policies are expected.